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I support HB 3076.   

 

Oregon gun dealers operate with far less regulation than restaurants, hair salons, 

and other industries. Less than 2% of Oregon gun dealers are inspected annually 

and when they are, nearly half are found to have violations.  

 

We need to stop the flow of guns into the hands of people who would use them in 

crimes. States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and 

gun homicides by 36%. We must ensure the most deadly industry is held 

accountable to basic business standards. 

 

Please pass HB3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 


